
 Winter Break  

O.W. Best would like to 
extend their thanks to 
all who attended the fall 
conferences. 
 

Fall   
Conferences  

School will be dismissed for 
winter break at 2:50 on Friday, 
December  21st  Classes will 
resume  Monday, January 7th. 

Congratulations to our students 
who made the Principal’s, Gold, 
or Silver Honor Roll for the first 
card marking. 

Honor Roll  

December 2018 

Office Staff 
(313) 203-3200 

OAKLEY W. BEST MIDDLE SCHOOL 
22201 Powers Ave  Dearborn Heights, MI 48125 

The O.W. Best parent group 
meets the second Tuesday of 
each month at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Library. 
 

The next meeting is  
scheduled for : 

Tuesday, December 11th 

 7:00 p.m. 

Parent Meet ing 

Best wishes for a safe  
and happy holiday  
season from the  
O.W. Best staff!! 

Please be sure to 
visit District7.net to 
stay informed of all 
upcoming events. 

If your student needs to be dis-
missed early, it is requested that 
the student bring a note to the 
office that morning.  A pass will 
be issued to the student to ex-
cuse him/her at the noted time.  
This method reduces the num-
ber of classroom interruptions 
and cuts back on the amount of 
waiting time for parents. 

Early 

dismissal  

Progress reports are processed  
midpoint during each card mark-
ing.  The progress reports for 
this card marking will be availa-
ble for online viewing after  
Wednesday, December 11th 

Progress  
reports  

The next National Junior Honor 
Society meeting is scheduled 
for : 

 

Tuesday, January 4th 

 2:50p.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
in the cafeteria 

NJHS 

O.W. Best Band presents our 
“Winter Concert” 

December 18th at 7:00 p.m. in 
the O.W. Best cafeteria. 

 

We look  
forward to 
seeing you 

there! 

With the onset of winter and the normal winter driving issues, we 
are beginning to see some students arriving just as the bell rings or 
even after the tardy bell has already rung.  The O.W. Best Tardy 
Policy states that any student who are tardy to first hour 10 or 
more times will be assigned Saturday School. Tardies of 6 or more 
Second  through 7th hours will also result in Saturday School. 

I suggest that parents who drive their students to school begin their 
drive ten minutes earlier than they have been, especially if your 
child is getting to school as the bell is ringing.  Being to school on 
time is a core responsibility that your student will need not only in 
school, but will also carry over to the work place.  

Late Arrivals Becoming a Problem 
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Congratulations to   
November’s 

Students’ of the Month 

 

6th Grade 
Zoey Parys 

Daniel Ratliff 

7th Grade 
Brooke Ochs 

Melanie Bott 

8th Grade 
Ethan Geiger 

Karen Servin 

Mahlon Lauer 

 
 

Sporting  

To keep updated on sporting 
schedules, please visit 
http://ow-best.bigteams.com 
You can access times as well 
as locations of all upcoming 
events. 

MEDICATION  POLICY 

The school cannot administer 
prescription (including inhal-

ers) nor non-prescription medi-
cation to students without 

proper authorization. 

If it is necessary for your child 
to take any medication during 
school hours, a medical doctor 
must fill out the proper school 
form.  All medication must be 

kept in the main office. 

Forms are available online or 
in any of our school offices. 

Sports Physicals 

A completed sports physical 
must be submitted to the office 

before a student can partici-
pate in sports, including prac-

tice and/or  tryouts. 


